July 29%, 2024

Mr. Mark Geller, Town Chair
Town of Verona

7669 County Highway PD
Verona, W1 53593

Re: Wildcat Pit Non-Metallic Mining CUP Application
Dear Mr. Geller,

My name is Greg Ziegler and I am the President of Ziegler Dairy Farms, Inc. which owns the 61 acre
property immediately to the west of the proposed Wildcat Pit, as well as another nearby 135 acre property
just to the south of the proposed Wildcat Pit. My five (5) adult aged sons are employees of the farm and
are actively involved with all farming operations. Overall, we are one of the largest farming operations in
the Madison area and currently farm approximately 4k acres in Dane County.

- A couple months ago Mike Marquette / JMM LLC reached out to discuss the proposed CUP application.
We have met in-person with Mike multiple times in the recent past and he has answered all our questions
regarding the proposed CUP application. In summary, it is our opinion that this proposed non-metallic
mining CUP application is a good thing for the Town of Verona, City of Verona and the overall Madison
area.

Please let this letter along with the six (6) signatures below serve as Ziegler Dairy Farm’s full support of
this CUP application.

Sincerely,

Greg %ieglcr%/@

President
Ziegler Dairy Farms, Inc.
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Andrew Ziegler Steve Ziegler
Matt Ziegler Daniel Ziegler
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Jon Ziegler



